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MEMORANDUM 

To: Faculty Senate  

From: Eric Shelden  

Re: Recommendation of Professional Health Sciences Committee Member, Jose Pares-Avila 

Date: January 12, 2022 

 

The Committee on Committees recommends College of Nursing Clinical Professor, Jose Pares-Avila as 
the replacement representative for the Professional Health Sciences Committee (PHSC). In response to 
the former representative to the Professional Health Sciences Committee, stepping down from the 
PHSC, Jose Pares-Avila is recommended to complete the position vacancy until the conclusion of the 
term in 2024. 

 
Eric Shelden 
Committee on Committees Chair  
 
 
 
 
Cc: 
Jose Pares-Avila, Clinical Professor  


